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Dear sir/ madam,

We are residents of property in Arundel  along the Ford Road,

We oppose the site of this application due to the narrow road  and traffic that this would
generate estimated 120 lorries a day.

We have a fire station that always needs access immediately 

The Ford Road (Arundel End) is particularly difficult to pass now with the traffic. 

There have been other housing proposals àlong this stretch of road which would be come
gridlocked causing loss of life  due to emergency  services not been able to get through.

Could you please inform us of your plans to ease the congestion  that we have on the Ford
Road NOW.

Thank you 

Mr Mrs W. GARLICK
36 Penfords Place
Arundel 
BN18 9SA




